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Thank you for a warm welcome
into the FWIO family! Although
| have only been here a short
time, | have already met many

wonderful women and learned SEEEEEEE= K b
a great deal about what an
amazing organization this is. Sandford WI

| am excited to share your ROSE A recent auction by Sandford Wl Member Annabel Jones was one of the
experiences and to continue last in T‘»cott Townshlp to feature horsg drawn equipment |nc|udrng a

. bob sleigh and walking plow. Janet Smith, Evelyn Cox, Luella Lewis and
to grow the program with

Dorothy Risebrough enjoyed the day.
enthusiasm and creativity.
Sharing a common goal and
working toward it with a
group of committed people is
something that motivates me.

| want to hear from you! Please
phone, write or email anytime
with your concerns, questions,
ideas or good news!

Sincerely,
Patty
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i We are Rosedene WI

e o citizens of the

world, learn Thanks to great community support at their homemade pie
about it”. Hold an International ROSE sale, the Rosedene WI were able to give a generous donation to
Session about Finland where the the Silverdale Hall Fund. Pictured here are Ken and Carol Haines
next ACWW Conference will be held receiving a cheque from Rosedene WI| Secretary Cheryl Gordon and
in June 2007. The triennium project WI Member Carol Frere.
in Tanzania would be a great topic
to explore with your members and .
community. Visit www.acww.org.uk
for more information.
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